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BOWLING 


Winter Leagues 

We have some great leagues running this year. Well done to everyone who volunteered to act as a League Steward. 

Just a reminder to all Team Captains ... with such good numbers signing up to the leagues the bowling hall is quite full 
during these sessions. If you need to rearrange a league game please let your League Steward, the League 
Coordinator or a Club Steward know as soon as possible so that your match can be rescheduled in Bowlr and the rink 
released for others to use. 

If anyone signed up to a League and has still not heard from a Team Captain, please check your pigeon-hole in the 
Club or speak with your League Steward. The full list of League Stewards is below 


Monday 

	 12pm Open Triples : Jackie Clarke Monday 

	 7.30pm Open Pairs: Gary McIlravey 

Tuesday 

	 9.30am Ladies Triples: Gwen Smithies 

	 12pm Aussie Pairs: Trevor London Tuesday 

	 7.30pm Open Triples: Keith Elliment 

Wednesday 

	 7.30pm Mixed Triples: not running 

Thursday 

	 9.30am Open Triples: Ray Ecclestone 

	 7.30pm Mens Rinks: Richard Comben 

Friday 

	 12pm Ladies Triples: Isabel Manktelow 


If anyone would like to join in a league along the way please speak with the League Steward. 

Thanks to all League Stewards and Captains for stepping forwards. Without you there would be no leagues. 


Winter Club Fixtures 

The full list of winter club fixtures is now on your club website and Noticeboard and attached. We look forward to a 
great season of bowling. Please keep an eye on the Club Noticeboard for match sign-up sheets and let’s get behind 
our club captains. 

If any of our newer members would like to learn more about playing in a club match just speak with anyone who has 
already signed up to play. 

If any member would like to purchase a club shirt, please just speak with one of the club stewards or officers. We 
have stocks of most sizes and more will be ordered soon. Shirts are £25 each. 


2019/2020 Club Competitions 

These are now being finished. All outstanding games are on your Club Noticeboard. Watch out for finals dates. 


Final Summer Singles Leagues 

The second round of 2021 Summer Singles Leagues is complete. The second round saw 24 bowlers enjoying some 
great bowling. 

Congratulations to Trevor London winner of Division1, David Whitbread winner of Division 2 and Jonathan Gage 
winner of Division 3. 

The leagues will be running again summer 2022. Thanks again to Tony Morez for administering. 


Club Opening Times 

Just a reminder that your club is now open until 8pm on Saturdays and Sundays. And will stay open later on Saturday 
match days as needed. 


On Saturdays we have Juniors / families from 5.30pm until 7.30pm. 

If anyone would like to organise a bowling activity for late afternoon / early Sunday evenings do please speak with a 
Club Steward. 
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New Members 

Welcome! 

It’s great to see so many new faces in the club. We’ve had over 40 new bowling members and 12 new social 
members join our club over the last 3 months and expect more to be joining over the next weeks as our various post 
Open Day tasters progress. 

We extend a very warm welcome to each and every one of our new fellow members and we hope you are enjoying 
our (and now your!) great club. 

As our current batch of post Open Day taster sessions complete, we will be organising roll ups specifically for our 
newer bowlers. These will run weekly until Xmas, starting October 20th. They will run on Wednesdays at 9.30am, 
Wednesdays at 7.30pm and Thursdays at 2.30pm. Liz’s weekly 7.30pm Friday roll ups are also great for new bowlers. 
We will contact all our new bowlers regarding these sessions over the next week. In the meantime, do speak with 
your Taster Session coaches if you have any questions around booking rinks, joining in with the regular club roll ups 
or joining in with the club leagues. 


Regular Roll Ups

As a reminder, our regular club roll ups run at the following times ... 

Monday 2.30pm Tuesday 2.30pm Thursday 12pm Friday 7.30pm Sunday 11.30pm 

If you want to join any of these roll ups just ‘turn-up’ at least 15 minutes before start-time and introduce yourself to 
the organisers who will be sitting at a table in front of the bar. Joining these roll ups is a great way to meet new 
members. 


Bowls for sale

Finally, we have a limited number of sets of second-hand bowls for sale in the Club. If you would like to try any of 
these please just speak with your Taster Session coaches or a Club Steward. 


Renewals 

At the time of writing, we still have 127 members who have yet to renew or cancel, and our volunteers will now start 
the time-consuming process to follow you up individually! 

To reduce the burden on our volunteers, if this is you, please either renew or let us know you will not be renewing as 
soon as possible. Thankyou. 

Also, many thanks to all the volunteers and staff who have helped with this year’s renewals. 


2019/2020 EIBA National Finals 

Delayed due to covid, these are being played in Nottingham as we write. Angels feature in 7 of the competitions. A 

fantastic achievement. 

                                        Well done to ... 

Maggie Standley who made it to the last 16 in the Ladies Singles and last 8 of the 2 wood singles. 

Graham Standley, Tom Young, Peter Harris and Terry Prince who got Kent to the final of the “Over 60s 
Inter-Counties”. 


Duncan Hanmore, Graham Standley, and Peter Harris who made it to the last 4 of the Men’s Over 50 Triples. 

And good luck to Duncan Hanmore, Graham Standley and Peter Harris who at the time of writing are between them 
still to play in the final stages of the Men’s Triples and Men’s Over 60 Pairs. 


Dates for your Diary


General Club AGM 
The 2021 / 22 Club AGM will be held in November (final date to be set). This will include an updated financial outlook 
and proposed strategy to take the Club forward post covid and (we hope) Lease Renewal. 

Assuming the lease renewal goes satisfactorily there are several potential capital projects that the club needs to 
undertake but will have to prioritise. The AGM will be used to gauge member support for each. 




October 2021
Ladies	Night	


In	aid	of	Breast	Cancer	Research


Saturday	October	23rd	October	

at	7.45


Gentlemen	welcome,	so	long	as	they	wear	pink	

Details	on	the	board	with	sign-up	sheet	for	catering	numbers


Saturday November 20th 

Join us to celebrate the club’s 40th Anniversary


Details will be posted on the board.


GENERAL NEWS

100 Club

We are pleased to announce that the 100 club will recommence on first of January 2022.

Current members will be informed shortly of the amounts they will need to pay for this first year. Members 
who have not yet joined the 100 club and who wish to do so can obtain more information from Tony 
Wheeler on (01892) 834727.

Each £12 share entitles a member to 12 monthly drawers.

Prizes are as follows:

Monthly 3 prizes of £12 Quarterly (March June September and December) 1 at £125, 1 at £50 and 1 at £25


Winter Fixtures




October 2021




News items for our newsletter, which will be published at the end of each month, should be emailed to the 
editor angelenews338@gmail.com  by 15thof the month at the latest.  You can also leave news items with 
the bar staff, in an envelope clearly marked Newsletter editor and include your name and a telephone 
number. Anything received after the 15th will be published the following month.

mailto:angelenews338@gmail.com

